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July 15, 2022 

Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Change 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is making its customers aware on or around August 16, 2022, Spectrum will launch GAC Family in high definition on channel 295 and will simultaneously remove the standard definition feed.  With the launch of the high definition channel, customers will continue to enjoy GAC Family programming on the same display channel. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at 585-340-8188 or via email at Lauren.Kelly@charter.com. 
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August 1, 2022 

Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Change 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), locally known as Spectrum, has been informed that on or around September 1, 2022, TVG located on Spectrum channel 413, will rebrand to FanDuel TV. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at 585-340-8188 or via email at Lauren.Kelly@charter.com. 
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